
Orange County Chapter 

Sons of the  

American Revolution 
Board Meeting 

May 10, 2014   

   The meeting was opened by President Dan Shippey at 2:20pm. Those in attendance included;  

President Dan Shippey, Past President Dan McKelvie, Recording Secretary Jim Blauer, Treasurer 

Arthur Koehler, Chaplain Richard Adams, Corresponding Secretary Jim Klingler and Registrar Kent 

Gregory. 

   President Shippey wants to appoint Dr. Benhke as chapter Surgeon. 

   The Color Guard uniforms were discussed. They are not necessarily the colors that were worn by 

Lee’s Legion. Completely new uniforms would be out of the question. That is too expensive. We may 

need to think about changing the name of the Color Guard. 

   Jim Blauer noted that due to time and distance from Staples where he gets the copies made to mail out 

to members, he has not been able to do so for the last couple months. After some discussion Arthur 

moved that we only send the newsletter out electronically. No hard copies. This was seconded by Jim 

Klingler. The motion passed. 

    Kent was asked about the meeting he is working on that we will host next year. He reported that there 

were a couple items he wanted to have included in the contract, but otherwise nothing new. 

   Richard Adams reported that we will have a short Memorial Service for Ralph Shannon next month. 

   With no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned at 2:42pm. 

    

    

Respectfully Submitted, 

June 14, 2014 

 

James F. Blauer 

Recording Secretary 

 


